
Summer is quickly approaching and we are very excited to get outside 

to enjoy the weather. As you know construction begins when the weather warms 

up and this year it will be our turn to have construction at St. Joseph’s Villa. There 

will be significant work done at our Main Entrance to the Villa. Since we are directly 

below the main entrance, this will impact us, especially in 

our Special Needs Room.  This job is necessary to fix our 

water leak issues that have been happening. This project 

will take approximately 12 weeks to complete.  We will 

move the Special Needs group into our Villa Court area in 

which Group A spends their time. In turn, Group A will 

make good use of our craft area and the Auditorium Lounge 

located on the first floor. This will not affect drop off/pick 

up times or location.  

Although this project will affect us in some ways, we are thankful that we can       

remain open during this time.  We will do our best to limit the disruption to the      

program and make minor adjustments when needed. Keep in mind that the first few 

days of this construction may be a bit louder as they drill through concrete but we 

will plan accordingly. 

At this time, we do not have a confirmed start date but we hope that it will begin in 

the month of June 2019. If you have any questions about this project, please call 

your Therapeutic Recreationist or myself at 905-627-35421 x2240. 

ADP Summer Newsletter 

UPCOMING CLOSURE DATES—please mark your calendars! 

This is a quick reminder that we are closed for all statutory holidays except for     

Remembrance Day. We also have an annual summer and Christmas shutdown. 

Please see the following closure dates: 
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CHRISTMAS CLOSURE -  
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Summer Edition 

 

We will be closed on Monday, July 22nd, 2019 and 

will re-open on Tuesday, August 6th, 2019 (due to the 

Civic Holiday) 

Please send a labelled sun hat and sunscreen with your loved one,  
so they can enjoy the outdoors with us. 

We will be closed on Monday, December 23rd, 2019 

and will re-open on Thursday, January 2nd, 2020 

We always value your feedback! If at any time you would like to share a       

comment, concern and/or a creative suggestion, please speak to any one of us, 

we would be delighted to hear from you.  
 

We hope that you all have an enjoyable summer filled with laughter and joy! 
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